## **OIC Rules Coordinator**

**From:** baylie northrup <br/>baylienorthrup@yahoo.com>

**Sent:** Friday, August 1, 2025 11:18 AM

**To:** OIC Rules Coordinator

**Subject:** R2025-05 First Prepublication Draft Comment.

## External Email

## Dear OIC,

This email addresses the proposed pay reduction for MVC and its potential impact on our ability to provide optimal patient care. Reduced pay could lead to decreased morale and a compromised ability to meet the demands of patient care. We believe that a thorough review of the financial situation, exploring alternative cost-saving measures, is necessary before considering any action that directly impacts employee compensation and, consequently, patient well-being.

Sincerely, Baylie Northrup Chiropractic Student Intern

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone